Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 9:09 AM

To: Simon Tregurtha

Subject: Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000004/TOC 049
Simon,

The previously submitted List of Landowners Form is sufficient. We will mail a copy of the
public closure notification to Tesoro.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 6, 2013, at 1:39 PM, "Simon Tregurtha" <Tregurtha@thriftyoil.com> wrote:

Jerry,

Per our telephone conversation yesterday morning regarding former Thrifty 0il Co. Station
No. 049 located at 3400 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA (Fuel Leak Case No. R0O0@OOOO4), it is
my understanding that we are not required to the submit the “List of Landowners Form” which
was attached to the Alameda County Health Care Services (ACHCS) letter, dated December 3,
2013. As I mentioned during our conversation, an executed List of Landowners Form was
submitted to the ACHCS on April 29, 2013 and identified Thrifty 0il Co. as the sole owner of
the above-mentioned property (see attached document).

>

> The current tenant and operator of the retail gasoline service facility at the above-
mentioned property is Tesoro Refining & Marketing Company LLC and we believe that their name
should be added to the Public Notification mailing list that you provided. The contact
information for Tesoro Refining & Marketing Company LLC is:

>
>
>
>
>

Ms. Paula Sime

Tesoro Refining & Marketing Company LLC
400 Oceangate, Suite 600

Long Beach, CA 90802

Regards,

Simon Tregurtha, PG

Project Manager

Thrifty 0il Co./Golden West Refining Co.

13116 Imperial Highway

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

Ph: (562) 921-3581 Ext. 260

Fax: (562) 921-7510
Tregurtha@Thriftyoil.com<mailto:Tregurtha@Thriftyoil.com>
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